
Mt. Auburn Street 
(Dunster St. to Putnam Ave.)

Temporary Pavement Markings
Community Meeting

Learn more about the City's plan for temporary pavement markings on 
Mt. Auburn Street from Dunster Street to Putman Avenue and plans to 

start a community process this fall to determine the permanent 
configuration of the corridor.

Tuesday, June 5th
Bank of America Lounge

1414 Massachusetts Avenue
6:00 PM

For more information on this project, please contact Cambridge Traffic, Parking & 
Transportation Department, Engineering Manager, Patrick Baxter, PE at 

pbaxter@cambridgema.gov.
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